Dear [Tenant's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to improving the
living experience at [Property Name], we are conducting a survey to understand tenant
preferences regarding energy sources.

Your feedback is invaluable to us, and we would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few
minutes to share your thoughts by filling out the survey linked below:

Tenant Preferences Survey

Thank you for your time and input. Your preferences will help us better serve our community
and make informed decisions about energy sources in our building.

Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Property Management Company]
[Contact Information]
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